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For Immediate Release  May 17, 2019 
  

MCTXSheriff Searching for Burglary Suspect 

On May 16, 2019, Deputies with Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were dispatched to a burglary of a 
vehicle call that occurred on West Lakemist Circle in The Woodlands, TX. On the night of May 15, 2019, 
a firearm was stolen from a vehicle on West Lakemist Circle and the suspect was caught on video 
surveillance. The suspect is also believed to have been involved in multiple other vehicle burglaries in the 
area and the burglary of a habitation where another firearm was stolen. The suspect vehicle is believed to 
be a dark colored Nissan SUV, possibly an Armada.  

If you have any information regarding these incidents or the identity of the suspect pictured below, please 
contact Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP 
(7867), and refer to case #19A156506 or #19A157237. 
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